
 

   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Reminder  
 

Monday 16th June 2025 to Friday 27th June 2025 
 
Kensuke’s Kingdom and Narnia classes - Years  2/3/4/5 and 6 will attend 
swimming lessons every morning for 2 weeks. 
 
These will take place at the Sands Centre pool.  
 
We will travel by hired coach. Leaving around 10:30 a.m. and returning in time for a 
slightly later than normal lunch. 
 
Children will need swimming kit – containing costume or trunks, a towel and 
swimming goggles if needed.  
No spray deodorant please. 
Armbands etc are provided by the Sands Centre pool. 
 
Should you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind regards 
 

M Walker 
 
Mr M Walker 
Headteacher 
 

Great Orton Primary School 
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Cumbria CA5 6NA 

 

Tel: 01228 711602 

 

Email: head@greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

www.greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk  

 

11th June 2025 

Headteacher 

Mr Matthew Walker   

Inspiring you to be great 
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